
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

This is a notice that School District of Holmen Board of Education members may 

be attending an informal, social gathering beginning at 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday, 

August 14, 2024 at Red Pines Bar & Grill at W7305 County Road Z, Onalaska WI 

54650.  A quorum may be present, but no governmental business will be 

conducted by the Board of Education. 

 


